
Dear St. Charles Families, 

 

My name is Debbie Bowne and I am the coordinator for the Box Tops program 

at St. Charles Borromeo.  I am writing this letter to inform you that the Box 

Tops for Education program is changing.   

 

Over the summer, you might have noticed that some of the brands participating in 

the Box Tops for Education program have changed their packaging and the 

traditional Box Tops that you would clip and turn in has been replaced. 

 

     
Traditional Box Tops    New Box Tops Label 

 

Going forward, instead of clipping the Box Tops from packages all Box Tops 

rewards will be earned digitally by scanning your store receipt.  The Box Tops for 

Education program has created a new Box Tops mobile app for your smartphone. 

 

The new app uses state-of-the-art technology to scan your store receipt and 

instantly add Box Top earnings online for our school.  The Box Tops app can 

easily be downloaded from the Apple App Store or from Google Play. 

  

   
 

If you still have traditional Box Tops, please continue to send them to school.  We 

will still earn cash for all clipped Box Tops until they expire.  During this 

transition period, we can even “double dip” and earn twice as much by clipping the 

traditional Box Tops AND scanning the store receipt containing those products. 

 

If you would like more information on these changes, please visit 

https://www.boxtops4education.com/ or email me at 

dbowne@saintcharlesschool.org.   

 

Thank you for supporting our school.  YOUR RECEIPT 

SEE HOW A 

https://www.boxtops4education.com/

